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New Zealand intervention on renewable energy/energy efficiency: 
 

Thank the presenters for their updates. We note the useful discussions on RE and EE 

that have taken place during the TEMs last year. The technical examination process in 

2015 could be taken forward with an exploration of actionable policy options. This 

could look into energy sector fiscal instruments in the toolbox available to 

governments, and how they might be developed or reformed in order to 

enhance/multiply the positive impact of investment in RE and the successful 

implementation of energy efficiency programmes. This could be a useful topic to take 

up in the WS2 process in June. 


